RACE TO THE
HONDA WAY CUP

The Honda Way
ABBOTSFORD

To the Juniors of the Ledgeview Golf Club,

We are BACK with another Race To the Honda Way Cup, a season long junior-night
league.

Let's Golf Where Legends Are Born!

This league is open to both junior members and non-members and will commence
on Tuesday June 28th at 4:00pm. All Juniors can book up to 7 days in advance.
Juniors must contact the golf shop to put their names in the tee sheet for the
following week.

All of our golfers must be able to walk and play 9 holes without supervision. Our
junior nights are ideally for golfers age 12 and older, but if a younger junior meets
our standards of play, we will certainly welcome them! There is no cost to play for
members, and a $25 fee for non-members.

We will be separating the flights into these skill levels:

The Novice Division - From 200 yards and in, or the red tees

Recommended for golfers who are trying to shoot a score of 100 or lower



- White Tees

Recommended for golfers who are trying to shoot a score of 85 or lower

The Competitive Division - Blue Tees

Recommended for golfers who are trying to break a score of 75 or lower

What’s Up For Grabs?

Very similar to years past, a season-long points system will decide the winner of The
Race to the Honda Way Cup. The season-long winner will win a junior membership
for the following season. Last season, 2nd place won a $250 gift card and 3rd place
won a $150 gift card. A player from any division has the possibility of winning this
coveted prize, the Race to the Honda Way Cup Champion.

When Does It Start?

At 4:00pm, a contest or group activity will take place so we recommend that you
arrive at 4:00pm every Tuesday no matter what your tee time may be. The tee times
will begin at 4:30pm.

It's Worth Noting...

We will be having a bunch of fun this summer, but there are some things that we
need to go over:

Cheating will not be tolerated and may result in an indefinite ban from The Race to
the Honda Way Cup. We are here to have fun and have a blast, but integrity is an
important part of the game of golf and is critical to all of us at the Ledgeview Golf
Club. If you are unsure of how to proceed with a rule you may always ask our
professionals or jr golf leaders.

Pace of play is super important. We must work hard to keep up to the group in
front.



Let’s Be Thankful For This Opportunity

The Honda Way in Abbotsford has once again stepped up to sponsor our Junior
Nights. This Race to the Honda Way Cup could not be possible without their
generosity, so when we see Brendon Hall let's all make sure we thank him and
represent The Honda Way and Ledgeview with integrity and class.

With all of that being said, let’s have a ton of fun this season. The Race to the Honda
Way Cup has officially begun!

We look forward to seeing all of you again on June 28th!

Brady Stead

PGA of Canada Professional
Director of Instruction
bstead@ledgeviewgolf.com



